
February 12, 1992 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-6097 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Attn: Ms. Laurie A. Boucher, P.E. 
Code 1822 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4818 
CTO-0086 
Preliminary Draft Project Plans - HPIA Deep Aquifer 

Dear Ms. Boucher: 

Enclosed please find two copies of the referenced project plans for the additional deep 
aquifer groundwater investigation at the Hadnot Point Industrial Area operable unit, 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina. Three copies have been forwarded to Mr. George 
Radford (Camp Lejeune EMD) in accordance with LANTDIV’s November 21, 1991 
Statement of Work. 

The project plans have been bound into one document. Section I contains the Work 
Plan. The Sampling Plan and Health and Safety Plan are provided in Section II and 
Section III, respectively. 

LANTDIV comments to these plans are due to Baker on or before March 12, 1992. 
Baker will revise the plans and submit a draft version within 21 calendar days 
following receipt of these comments. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 
269-2016. 

Very truly yours, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Project Manager 

Enclosures 
RPW/rw 

cc: Mr. Marc Lambert, P.E. (LANTDIV) 
Mr. Keith Simmons (LANTDIV) 
Mr. George Radford (CLEJ) 


